A SPECIAL MEETING OF
THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD
HELD MAY 24, 2018

A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Thursday,
March 24, 2018, at 5:30 P.M. in the Board Meeting Room at the Educational Support
Center. The purpose of this meeting was for Views and Comments by the Public and
Discussion on High School Prep Time.

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 P.M. with the following members present:
Ms. Stevens, Mr. Garcia, Mr. Battle, Mr. Duncan, Mr. Kunich, Mrs. Modder, and Mr.
Wade. Dr. Savaglio-Jarvis, Mr. Hamdan, and Mr. Keckler were also present.

Mr. Daniel Wade, President, opened the meeting by announcing that this was a
special meeting of the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District No. 1.
Notice of this special meeting was given to the public by forwarding a copy of the notice
to all requesting radio stations and newspapers.

Views and comments were made by the public.

Mr. Kristopher Keckler, Chief Information Officer, and Mr. Tarik Hamdan, Chief
Financial Officer, gave a PowerPoint presentation which covered the following
information: historical high school daily structure, legal references related to non-
instruction release periods and student full time status, enrollment data, instructional
staffing and class average data, high school schedule comparable points, approximate
cost estimates (three scenarios), finance impact items, and next steps - design team'’s
work and Board consideration.

Board members made their comments and asked questions.

The following requests were made by the Board:

. Comparison report (Milwaukee, Racine, Green Bay, and Madison) containing
information on class schedules, workday, closing the achievement gap, and prep;

e  Amount of projected debt for the next five years; and
. KUSD referendum history and information.
Meeting adjourned at 7:30 P.M.
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